KKM Architects, Date: 22nd July 1996
692 Loudoun Road,

London, Your ref:
NW8 0DQ.

Our ref: PL/9500249/R5
Contact: Robert Brew

Ext: 2559

Dear Sirs,

Re: Town & Country Planning Act 1990,
42-45 Belsize Park and land adjoining 79 Belsize Lane, NW3.

I write regarding your current application for the conversion of
the above buildings to 26 self-contained residential units
together with the erection of a single storey rear extension and
the laying out of the land at the rear as 17 car parking spaces
with landscaping.

I can confirm that I have now completed my report and, if
accepted, it will be heard at Committee on 8th August. As you
know, I would have liked to complete my report in time to be heard
at Committee in July, but due to my other work commitments this
was unfortunately not possible.

Yours faithfully,

Wb

for Head of Planning Services.



